
SWIM LESSONS 
 
Dear Lake Hayward Residents, 
  
  
As you may have heard, The Property Owners Association of Lake Hayward will not be running a swim lesson 
program this year. I have enjoyed working with many of the lake residents during previous summers and 
would like to offer my services to those in the community who are seeking lessons on a private basis. Any 
agreements signed will be between me and the individual families with the understanding that POALH bears 
no responsibility in the event there is a problem or accident claim 
  
  
I am pleased to be able to direct and teach a private or group lesson program similar to what I have done in 
the past at Lake Hayward. The swim program will be scheduled on Mondays and Tuesdays, 9am-1:30 pm 
from the highest level 7 to level 1/parent and taught. It will run for 6 weeks.  I can teach up until noon on 
Wednesdays. 
  
The swim program will start June 27th through August 15th, skipping July 4th, 18th and 19th because I will be 
away. The rate will be $180 per child for a 6-week session meeting twice a week and can be pro-rated or easily 
made up another day if classes are missed.   
 
I will accept cash or check the first day the children start the session. Please email the attached registration 
form or call/text me. I will also be offering private swim lessons during the summer days, as well. Private or 
semi-private lessons can be scheduled after group lessons Mondays and Tuesdays. Wednesday through Friday 
I am free to teach privately during the morning hours before 11am and Sundays before 10am. Private lessons 
are $18 per half hour; this can be negotiable. 
  
I have been teaching group and private swim lessons for over 16 years and directing aquatic programs for 
about 5 years now. Teaching and directing swimming is my passion. I believe learning how to swim is 
extremely important for safety, exercise and for performance. I am CPR/AED/WSI certified through Red 
Cross and now University Swim. Most of the Lake residents know me from the past few years of teaching the 
seasonal group swim lessons down at the beach. 
  
If anyone is interested in scheduling group or private swim lessons with me this summer or if you have any 
questions please contact me directly by email, calling or texting me.   
  
The swim lesson registration form is available on the Lake Hayward website at: www.lakehaywardct.com 
  
Cell #: (860)-798-6303. 
  
Email: Meredith_A_Young@yahoo.com 
  
Hope to see you all soon!  
  
Sincerely, Meredith Young 
  


